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HERE IS WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW ABOUT THE … 

 
COVID GUIDELINES UNDER                 
THE ORANGE TRAFFIC LIGHT                                      
 
ALL PLAYERS MUST BE FULLY VACCINATED 
 
From 6 January 2022 all players must be fully vaccinated.   The club will 
keep a register of the vaccination details of members.   We will begin the 
registration process on Thursday 9 December 2021 and details will 
continue to be logged as members come in to play.   
 
EVIDENCE OF VACCINATION 
 
To show you are fully vaccinated please present your My Vaccine Pass 
on your phone if possible or present a printed copy.  We can laminate 
and photocopy documents for you if you wish.   
 
If you are having difficulty putting your My Vaccine Pass on your phone 
please contact Shelley Ross 021 490 839 or Ann Hancock 027 390 
7605 for help to do this.   
 
 
MEDICAL EXEMPTIONS FROM DOUBLE VACCINATION 
 
If a member who has not been fully vaccinated wishes to play they must 
first show evidence of their exemption in a document issued by the 
Ministry of Health.  This document must be shown to Ady Dale or Chris 
Farrow for verification. 
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MASKS 
 
From 6 January 2022, we continue to encourage players to wear a mask 
during play. 
 
VISITORS ARE WELCOME NEXT YEAR 
 
From 6 January 2022 the club will once again be open to visitors at all 
sessions.   All visitors must be fully vaccinated with a current, valid My 
Vaccine Pass which will be verified on entry.  Names of visitors with their 
vaccination details will be registered in the Guest register. 
 
CHECKS 
 
From time to time we may need to check a player’s vaccination status to 
make sure our register is accurate.  Please do not be offended if a 
committee member asks to see your vaccination details. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                       
       
 
Well, that’s about it for now!  I hope you enjoyed playing at the club this 
year and for those who came to the Christmas Party I hope it was a fun 
celebration to finish the year.   
 
The club is open for play again on Thursday 6 January 2022 and we 
look forward to seeing everybody from that day on.    
 
 

http://jorjarose.blogspot.co.nz/2014/12/merry-christmas-from-new-zealand.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/3.0/
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Many of you will have picked up next year’s programme booklet at the 
Christmas party.  If you don’t have yours yet please email the secretary 
on waikanaebridge@xtra.co.nz   and we will sort something out. 
 
 
 
In the meantime, enjoy your Christmas break and 
stay safe. 
 
                                                               
  
Ady Dale  
 
President 
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